Remington Elementary SAC Meeting Notes
September 12, 2017

Meeting was called to order at 3:20.

Members in attendance included Lindsay Alonge, Lisa Fillo, Lori McCoy,
Trisha Butler, Carolyn Leyes, Jamie Minette, and Sean Dorsey.

Jamie Minette was elected as Co-Chair and Trisha Butler was appointed
as Secretary.

Lori McCoy will continue as the DAAC representative. She will have to
miss the next two meetings so Lisa Fillo will attend one of the meetings
in her absence and Trisha Butler will attend the other meeting.

Principal's Report: Lisa Fillo shared that the year is off to a great
start. A data dig was scheduled at 4:00 to discuss areas of growth and
needs. She also shared that interventions are being more directed on
individual DIBELS subskills as opposed to an overall score. Patti
Montgomery visited on the 12™ and observed small groups. Feedback
will be given to individual teachers and the importance of decodable
text is being stressed. Additionally, PBIS is taking of f which has
resulted in a decline in referrals. The Boosterthon was successful.
Considerations for next year include possibly changing the date as
teachers were worried about not knowing the students as well as when
it is later in the year and the concern about the timing of asking for
money so soon after parents had just purchased school supplies and
paid class fees. Planning team will follow up with the leadership team
and check with parents before making a commitment for next year.

DAAC Report: Lori McCoy shared that she submitted our meeting
dates to the DAAC. Our SAC priority budget is due in Jan. Also, she
shared that Amber had talked about the changes to accreditation.



Carolyn Leyes shared that we were able to start small group
interventions the 1°" day of school which they feel will help with growth
in the long run. We currently have 5 interventionists and students that
need interventions meet with an interventionist 5 days a week.
Interventions are targeted to subskill needs.

By Laws will be presented at our next meeting.

Our next meeting will be Thursday, September 28™ from 5:30-7:30 at
Sand Creek High School. 5:30-6:30 will be the Remington SAC meeting
and 6:30-7:30 will be the Zone meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 4:00



